
 

 

 

 

Date: Tuesday 15th October 2024 

Our ref: HEB/sjt 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: PSHE programme 

As part of our PSHE programme, all students from years 7-13 watched a production from ‘theatre for schools’ 

which is the ‘U. K’s central link for educational theatre’. The play focused on the dangers of the internet and 

using the internet safety as well as grooming and child sexual exploitation.  

The play raises awareness of the journey that young people may have been on that has resulted in them being 

exploited – a journey that can all too easily make it seem as though they have ‘made their own choices’ and can 

leave them not seeing themselves as victims and fighting against any intervention. 

Form time tomorrow will give your child the opportunity to ask any questions if they have any and for any 

further discussion to take place. Topics such as these can be hard hitting, but it is very important that our 

students are educated on the dangers so that they do not put themselves at risk. 

If your child would like to discuss further any of the safeguarding topics covered, please could you let their Head 

of Year know and this can be arranged via our team of learning mentors. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs H Barnes  

Deputy Headteacher 

 


